R.R. Simmons
March 26, 2002
Mr. Irv Weimer
American Roll-Up Door Company
5291 E. Shadowlawn Avenue
Tampa, Florida 33610
Dear Mr. Weimer,
R.R. Simmons would like to thank you once again for another year of outstanding service. We appreciate the support and professionalism that your firm has exhibited. Our companies have worked successfully together for more than twenty years. In that time, American Roll Up Door has consistently been one of our top subcontractors.
Our clients expect the highest standards and that is why we choose firms such as yours. American Roll Up never fails to live up to our expectations. We look forward to working with you and your excellent team for another twenty years.
Sincerely,
R. Randolph Simmons III
CEO
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